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FOLDFOLDOn behalf of Alitura Naturals, I write to inform you of a security incident that may have involved your personal 
information. We are sending this letter to fulfill our legal obligations, but also to provide you with information regarding 
what happened and additional steps we are taking to help protect your personal information.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause you. 

What Happened? 

On May 5, 2021, as a part of a review of our systems prompted by a third-party notice of fraudulent activity which may 
have involved payment cards of customers who had visited our website www.alituranaturals.com between late 2020 
and early 2021, we became aware of the presence of malicious code (or malware) on the site. We immediately removed 
the code. At this time, we believe that the malicious code was on our website from early October 2020 to May 7, 2021.  

What Information Was Involved? 

The personal information involved may have included your name, address, and debit and/or credit card information. 
As a result, this information may be at an increased risk of fraudulent use.  

What We Are Doing 

We are providing you with this notice to meet our legal obligations, but also so that you may take additional steps to 
protect yourself. In addition, we are taking several steps to further strengthen and enhance our information security 
controls to help prevent this from happening again, including accelerating the launch of our brand new website on an 
e-commerce platform with more robust data security. 

What You Can Do 

You should remain vigilant against identity theft, and we recommend that you review your bank or credit card 
statements carefully for unauthorized charges. If you do discover fraudulent charges, we recommend that you contact 
the fraud department at your bank or credit card company to cancel your card, and to request that a new one be issued. 

Also, enclosed is an “Information about Identity Theft Protection” guide, which describes recommendations by the 
Federal Trade Commission regarding identity theft protection and details on how to place a fraud alert or a security 
freeze on your credit file. 

For More Information 
Your trust is of paramount importance to us, and we are taking this very seriously. We apologize for any inconvenience 
this incident may cause you. If you have any questions, please call 1-800-910-8624 from 10 a.m. and 5 p.m. PT 
Monday through Friday or email support@alituranaturals.com. 

Sincerely, 
Andy Hnilo 
CEO

Hnilo Naturals LLC
PO Box 778253
Henderson, NV 89077

<<First>> <<Last>>
<<Address>>
<<City>>, <<State>> <<Zip

Re: Notice of Data Breach

Dear <<Name>>,
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